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Happy Birthday to 

Mair & Dilys and everyone  

else who celebrated a  

Birthday in October! 

 

 

Welcome New 

Residents 

We welcome our 

new residents and 

their families to The 

Pines. 

 

 

 
  Activities in The Pines 

 On the 20th of October we participated in the memory walk 

in aid of The Alzheimer’s society. We have collected a  

grand Total of £750 so far, well done to all who took part 

           and thank you for sponsoring us! 

Residents & staff took part in a pink day on the 23rd of October. All of us had fun 

dressing up in pink onesies for the day! We raised a total of £150 for breast cancer 

research. 

 Congratulations to our Nursing Manager Tom 

 and his wife HCA Dayana on the birth of their  

         baby girl Amelia! Prior to the birth we had a surprise 

baby shower for them both, all the residents 

enjoyed joining in the celebrations! 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome  

New Staff 
We would like to 

welcome our 

new RGN Aimie, 

HCA Sarah & 

Kitchen/Laundry 

Assistant 

Stephanie.  

 

Congratulations to Caryl & Sian, they have qualified in 

mental health first aid.  

Fireworks and hot dogs night! 

On the  5th of November we had a fireworks display,  

hot dogs and beverages were served up by our Cook Irene! 

 


